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From: Jackie E. Whitten (JEW 1)
To: JEW '

Date: Friday, September 11, 1992 9:18 am )
Subject: Phone message from Ernie Ray, RSO of Dept. of the

Interior, USGS
Phone: 303-236-5900

[ ] Telephoned [ ] Please call )
[ ] will call again [ ] Returned your call
[ ] Wants to see you [ ] Came to see you
[ ] Urgent 1

!

1. RV has contacted RIV concerning the disposal of radioactive
material authorized under the old -03 license. This material of
specific concern is located in Cape Thompson, Alaska. The
material consists of material from the " Project Chariot" series
of test.

2. Ernie indicated that the 1963 timeframe was just before he
went to work for the USGS. He indicated that he was not aware of ,

any disposal site in Alaska. '
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